
 





Recommendation on building for "computational research and technology-
enhanced instruction." 

o A progress report was forwarded to the VCAS earlier but no reply has been 
received. 

o Kathleen Schedler summarized the current state of progress, and assured 
committee members that while the time was getting close when a report 
would be appropriate for the MPC, it is not yet time. There will be options 
to consider. 

o It was agreed that at the next meeting the work should focus on a simple 
set of general recommendations based on the MPC's view of the generic 
subject of the new buildings being considered. 

 
History and present status of the trails plan 
The MPC on June 15, 2000 passed the following motion: 
 
Moved by Supkis, Seconded by Poole 
 
"Move to incorporate the Trails Committee report of April 27, 2000 into the 
comprehensive campus planning activity now being initiated. The trail plan must 
fit with other components of the comprehensive plan, such as the campus 



9:00 —11:00 AM, Chancellor's Conference Room 
 
Regular MPC Meeting. 
Thursday, April 19, 2001 
TBD due to plans for extended meetings with WRT      
 
<<<<<< NOTE <<<<<<< 
Meetings could extend into Friday  
 
Committee of the Whole: Master Plan Working Group 
 


